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Verwood Town FC are pleased to announce the 

formation of a Reserve Team for the upcoming football 

season managed by Tom Curchin. The team will be 

playing in the Wyvern Hampshire Combination League. 

Tom has previously been involved with Wimborne Town 

FC and last season was managing one of their under 

18’s teams. Tom says “I am looking forward to the 

opportunity to step up from under 18’s to men’s football 

and manage at Verwood Town FC. Having previously 

played for the youth team before moving into football 

management it was an easy decision to make to join the 

management team. My aim is to help develop players 

so they can progress to play at a higher level. I’m here 

to bridge the gap and promote an ethos of if you are 

good enough you are old enough and we want to put 

players in an environment they enjoy.” 

Tom is holding player trials on the evening of 

Wednesday 23rd June at Potterne Park in 

Verwood. If you are interested in attending, please 

contact Tom on 07825 250607 for further details 

and to register. 

Club Chairman, Martin Gilham, Welcoming 

Tom Curchin our new Reserve Team 

Manager, to Verwood Town FC 
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